
 

        
        
         

Attention All Members: 

 

As of March 1st, 2025, spending account 
packages will be changing as we evolve to 
our next chapter as Mosaik Credit Union. 
On this date, current accounts will 
automatically be rolled over into the 
newly offered accounts. However, if you 
wish to have your account assessed 
earlier, new package offerings will begin 
January 2nd, 2025.  

 

Please ask any member of our staff for 
assistance and we would be happy to 
show you what packages will be available 
in the new year. 


